
 
Meeting of the Illinois Medical District Commission 
2100 W. Harrison St., Chicago, IL 60612 Room 106 

March 20, 2018, 1:00 p.m. 
 

Minutes for March 20, 2018 
 
Commissioners present:  John Cooke, Cory Foster and Everett Rand    
 
Others present: Dr. Suzet McKinney, Kesner Bienvenu, Fabian Camarena, Jeanne Cotini, Chris 
Fahey, Ryan Gage, Judith Salgado, Kate Schellinger, Nicole Vahl, Denielle Mathys (Court 
Reporter), Levi Moore (Hektoen), Jim McArdle (SEIU) Susan G. Stevens (Gazette) and Marie 
Stiegel (Plante Moran)  

 
Approval of Minutes 

 
Commissioner Foster opened the meeting welcoming all guests in the room.  Mr. Bienvenu 
took the roll call of Commissioners.  Minutes from the last meeting to be approved in the 
following commission meeting.  
 
   

Executive Director Report 
 
Dr. McKinney thanked everyone for attending the meeting. She then provided an update on the 
following projects: 
 
CTA Shuttle – Developing a comprehensive shuttle system for the District. The vision is to 
develop a new integrated shuttle system that will replace the four disparate shuttle systems that 
currently operate.  
 
IMD Website – Work continues and the website will feature a fly-over video that highlights 
Chicago’s rich history and will incorporate the IMD. 
 
 
 

 
Financial & Audit Report 

 
Mr. Camarena provided financial report. Ms. Stiegel introduced herself and provided on audit 
report.                 
 
                       
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

Old Business 
 
1430 S. Ashland – Mr. Bienvenu provided an update.    
 
Commissioner Rand moved that the meeting be adjourned. The motion was seconded 
by Commissioner Cooke and approved by voice vote.    
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 

Cory Foster 
Secretary  


